
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Position Opening 
 

The Junior Professorship of Quantitative International and Environmental Economics at Julius-Maximilians-
Universität Würzburg (JMU), Germany, is inviting applications for a 
 
 

Researcher Position. 
 

 
The contract will start on November 1st 2023 (or at the candidate’s earliest availability) and will be fixed term 
for an initial period of 3 years. The position is full time. While the position is full time, candidates wishing to 
work part time may also be considered (if full-time work can be ensured through job sharing). Remuneration 
will be based on the Tarifvertrag für den öffentlichen Dienst der Länder (collective agreement for the public 
service of German federal states, TV-L). 
 
 
The successful applicant will be predominantly involved in the following tasks: 

 

• Quantitative research on globalization and the environment, 

• Participation in work on climate foreign policy in the ARIADNE project (https://ariadneprojekt.de/), 

• Contribution to teaching in the fields of international and environmental economics, supervision of theses. 
 
 
The following qualifications are required: 

 

• A master degree in economics,  

• Strong interest in international and environmental economics, 

• Strong background in econometrics and quantitative methods, 

• Strong software skills in at least one of the following programs: Stata, R, Matlab, Gams, Python, 

• Willingness to contribute as a team member to the activities of the professorship and department. 

 

The University of Würzburg is an equal opportunity employer. As such, we explicitly encourage applications 

from qualified women. 

Severely handicapped applicants will be given preferential consideration in the case of broadly equal 

suitability, ability and professional achievements. 

 

Please mail or email your convincing application and supporting documents to joschka.wanner@uni-
wuerzburg.de. The closing date for applications is August 30th. 

 

 

 
 

Please do not send any original documents to us; only send photocopies. As we need to save costs, we will 
not be able to return your documents to you. They will be shredded shortly after a hiring decision has been 
made. If you enclose a postage-paid return envelope, we will return your application documents to you three 
months after a hiring decision has been made. 
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